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Welcome new International students



https://bip.sggw.edu.pl/artykul/welcome-new-international-students

On 1 March, we welcomed international students

who just started their studies in SGGW.

Students from exchange programmes and full degree programmes from many
countries attended a meeting organised by International Relations Office - WePoint.

The meeting was opened by prof. Marta Mendel, SGGW Vice-Rector for
Internationalization, who warmly welcomed the participants and then spoke about The
Green European University - UNIgreen. The students could also learn about the SGGW
student organisations - Student Council and Erasmus Student Network- and the



offered support of WePoint and the Main Library. Polish students presented various
aspects of Polish culture to their foreign colleagues.

We wish all new students a good and fruitful stay at SGGW.
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